ELECTRICAL CROSS BONDING

Some types of electrical installations are fitted with cross-bonding which
is the connection of internal gas and water pipes to the installation’s
earth terminals.

In particular, installations with PME (Protective Multiple Earth) must be
fitted with cross bonding. You are advised to have this checked by a
suitable electrical contractor or by the electricity suppliers. If you are not
the owner of the property would you please bring this to the attention of
the owner or his agent.

This notice is not to be removed by unauthorised persons.




